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December 18, 2019 

Subject: Discontinuation of NV75M detectors 

To all our customers, 

This letter is to confirm that all versions of NV75M family are discontinued due to lack of 

success obtaining stable components for the current anti masking design. 

We hope to release new versions without anti mask shortly and are investigating the 

changes needed to redesign the anti-mask feature. 

the inconvenience and will update as soon as we have more 

Sh I Hershkovitz 

Paradox Security Systems 

Owner 
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